
NOTICE OF RENEWAL

07 May 2025

MR. KARLO MARTIN ROBOSA

EACOMM Corporation
11th Floor Unit MN CyberOne Bldg. Eastwood City
CyberPark E. Rodriguez Avenue, Quezon City
Email Add: karlo@eacomm.com

Dear Mr. Robosa

We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the procurement project
Subscription of Chat bot is hereby renewed for a period of one (1) year upon the expiration 
of the existing contract in the amount of Thirty Five Thousand Pesos (Php35,000.00),
in accordance with Section 18, Renewal of Regular and Recurring Services of the 
Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 12009

We appreciate your interest in renewing the contract for the procurement project
Subscription of Chat bot and we look forward to your satisfactory performance of your 

MARIA DIONESIA A. RIVERA-GUILLERMO
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